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A Message from Mark Munemitsu 
President/CEO 
 
Aloha Everyone! It’s hard to believe we’re already halfway

through 2022. There are lots of updates, but we want to start

this issue with a special tribute to Lydia Kauha, our long-time

HOCU Board member who recently passed away. She was a

strong advocate for the credit union movement and a HOCU

member for over 42 years. 

 

Lydia began her volunteer journey with HOCU’s Supervisory Committee. In 1987, she was elected

to the Board of Directors and served various roles including Board Chairman (1990-2010), Vice

Chairman (2011-2018), and Secretary/Treasurer of the Board until her passing. Lydia also made

significant strides as the Chairman of the Scholarship Committee and HOCU’s Rising Star

Scholarship Program. Her dedication and leadership helped dozens of local students achieve a

brighter future through higher education. 

 

Lydia was so giving of her time as a volunteer, always with HOCU in mind. She was a

talented professional and Board member, yet she always found time to do the simplest of

gestures, such as baking her delicious chocolate chip cookies for all staff members to enjoy. This

latest newsletter is dedicated to her and the lasting impact she made at HOCU. She will be fondly

remembered for years to come, and we want to extend our sincere condolences to her family.   

Mahalo, 
 

         

HOCU HOSTS SUCCESSFUL 
SHRED-IT DAY

On April 23rd, HOCU hosted the first Shred-It Day of
the year for community members. This event also

coincided with Earth Day (April 22nd) and the end of
tax season. 

 
 Despite the rainy weather, there was a great turnout

from members and the community. More than
3,000 pounds of paper were securely destroyed and
recycled. Mahalo to everyone that participated, and
we’re planning to host our next Shred-It Day later

this year.

UPCOMING
EVENTS

Free Medicare Seminar
      

 
Join Taryn Kumamoto from
Premier Benefit
Consultants for a free virtual
Medicare seminar on Monday,
July 25th at 10 am. 
 
Learn about the best plans to
get your medical bills
covered. We'll be sending
more details about registration
shortly.

 
 

https://us13.campaign-archive.com/?e=[UNIQID]&u=2b79c77318d6baa71c30a78e5&id=ca251d2713
http://www.myhocu.com/
http://myhocu.com/
http://myhocu.com/locations


NEW COMMERCIALS AIR IN JULY

 
Our team has been working hard behind the scenes

filming our newest commercial. These latest
commercials are highlighting our branches,

products, and renowned in-branch experiences. 
 

Mahalo to all our members who were part of filming
process these last few months. Our latest

commercials will start airing this month on all Hawaii
news channels, our website, and in our branches. 

 

HAPPY 7 YEAR ANNIVERSARY 
WITH KASASA

 
Did you know HOCU celebrated its 7-year

anniversary with Kasasa? Our members have loved
using their Kasasa Checking accounts over the

years due all the rewards including:

Kasasa Cash - 2.50% APY for balances up to
$10,000
Kasasa Cash Back - 3% cash back on debit
card purchases
Refunds up to $25.00 for ATM fees nationwide

All you need to do is make at least 12 debit card
purchases, log into online banking at least once
each month, and enroll in e-statements to earn

rewards. Visit our branches
or myhocu.com/checking for more info. 

 

 
HOCU Virtual Food Drive:
August 1 - September 30 
 
All proceeds will go directly to
Hawaii Foodbank and their
efforts to combat hunger
across the islands. Stay tuned
for more details on how to
donate online or in-branch.

OTHER

 
Supervisory Committee
Conducts Account
Verification 
 
Please review your account
statement ending June 30,
2022 and notify the
Supervisory Committee
immediately if you find any
discrepancies at our mailing
address: 
 
Supervisory Committee 
HOCU 
PO Box 235873 
Honolulu, HI 96823

September Staff Meeting 
 
Our next staff meeting is
scheduled for Tuesday,
September 20, 2022. 
 
All HOCU Branches will open
at 10:30 am for members.

Upcoming Holidays 
 
  

 
 
The credit union will be closed
in observance of the following
holidays:

Independence Day  
Monday, July 4 
 
Labor Day 
Monday, September 5 
 
Please visit www.myhocu.com
for more info on our hours.
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